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From: City of Prince George <no-reply@web-response.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 8:33 AM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Written Comments Submission Form 
Submitted on Tue, 06/06/2023 - 08:32 

Contact Info 

Contact Info 
Kathryn Heyd 
6100 O Grady Rd 
Prince George 

Comments 

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application) 
RZ100707 - Bylaw 9409 (6100 O'Grady Road and 5958 Stringer Crescent) - Meeting Date: June 12, 2023 

Comments 
I have lived in my home for 34 years and in that time I have seen much progress with new businesses and 
homes which I do not have a problem with. Where I do have a problem is in all that time I have seen very little 
progress with ROADS and SCHOOLS to accommodate all this progress. All roads lead to Domano Blvd which 
leads to Hwy 16 which leads to a backup of traffic. If we ever have to evacuate, which way do we go. 

I OPPOSE THIS ZONING BYLAW AMENDMENT 9409 UNTIL THE ABOVE MATTERS ARE DEALT 
WITH. 

Redacted


